


UPCOMING EVENTS

• Tuesday, July 2-Friday, July 5 – Report card pickup 9-3 in main office
• Wednesday, Aug. 28-Friday, Aug. 30 - Counsellors available in the school for student timetable changes
• Tuesday, Sept. 3rd – First day of school (grade 10s only); 2-hour early dismissal
• Wednesday, Sept. 4th – Regular classes for all students
• Friday, Sept. 6th – Photo Day
• Wednesday, Sept. 11th – PAC Meeting, 6:30pm (school library)



Next PAC Meeting:

Wednesday, Sept 11th

6:30 p.m.

CSS Library

Everyone welcome!







We still have a few 
yearbooks available 

for purchase from the 
main office. If you 

didn’t order one and 
wish you did – come 
on in and we can set 

you up with one!!

YEARBOOKS!



School fees will remain the same for next year (2019-2020). We will 
continue to have an annual Student Activity Fee of $25, a one-time 
Textbook Deposit (refundable) of $25, and a graduation fee of $55 
(paid in grade 12). Students/families only have to pay the Textbook 

Deposit fee once (generally in grade 10). If all textbooks are 
returned in good condition, the deposit will be refunded or credited 

against other fees owing. 

Some of our specialty PE classes (ice hockey, rock climbing) also have fees associated; see the student 
course selection books or contact the office for more information.



REMINDER:

WWW.INSUREMYKIDS.COM
1-800-463-KIDS (5437)

STUDENT ACCIDENT INSURANCE

School District 79 (Cowichan Valley) Board of 
Education does not provide accident insurance 

coverage for student injuries that occur on school 
premises or during school activities. 

Participation in this program is voluntary, and costs 
are to be paid by the parent or guardian.

You can subscribe online or by phone.









Evan Pakos with a completed house-
wiring circuit from our Construction 
Electrician Apprenticeship program!



Mr. Loutet was explaining 
to Matt Day one method 
of how tessellations could 
be invented, and Matt ran 
with it. He invented his 

own, and then went down 
and had them 3-D 

printed!! WOW!! This was 
not done as a project, 

Matt was curious about it 
and forged ahead. So 

awesome!



NATIONAL INDIGENOUS 
PEOPLES’ DAY CELEBRATION

National Indigenous Peoples’ Day was Friday June 21, 
but we celebrated with our whole school on 

Wednesday last week so everyone would be in 
attendance. Thanks to the students and staff who 

helped plan the celebrations!



What an amazing chair Logan 
Anderson completed in Mr. Lemay’s 
Woodwork class! Looks great and 

comfortable too!!!

HANDS-ON 
LEARNING!!!



Thanks to the staff and students 
who came to help decorate the 

arena for our graduation 
ceremony! Many hands make 

light work!!!



I want to send a huge thank you 
to our entire CSS community 
for all of their support this year. 
I have enjoyed my time filling in 
for the Principal, and am looking 
forward to go back to my VP 
position for the 2019-2020 
school year.  We have such a 
wonderful community of 
students and staff – thank you!!

Ms. Keple
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